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The Economics and Politics of Climate Change

2009-10-29

the international framework for a climate change agreement is up for review as the initial kyoto period to
2012 comes to an end though there has been much enthusiasm from political and environmental groups the
underlying economics and politics remain highly controversial this book takes a cool headed look at the
critical roadblocks to agreement examining the economics of climate change the incentives of the main
players the us eu china and examines the policies governments can put in place to reduce greenhouse gas
emissions and ultimately shift our economies onto a low carbon path the volume brings together leading
climate change policy experts to set out the economic analysis and the nature of the negotiations at
copenhagen and beyond in addition to reviewing the main issues discussed above a number of the articles
question the basis of much of the climate change consensus and debate the stern report s main findings the
book is in four parts following an overview of the main issues the first part is a reassessment of the
economics of climate change this is fundamental to the rest of the volume and it contains new material
which goes well beyond what might be called the new conventional wisdom the second part looks at the
geography of the costs and benefits of climate change the very different perspectives of africa china the
us and europe these chapters provide a building block to considering the prospects for a new global
agreement the very different interests that will have to be reconciled at copenhagen and beyond the third
part looks at policy instruments at the global level whereas much of the literature to date is nationally
and regionally based trading and r d feature in the chapters but so too do more radical unilateral options
including geo engineering part four turns to the institutional architecture drawing on evidence from
previous attempts in other areas as well as proposals for new bodies

Environmental Law and Economics

2017-04-07

this anthology discusses important issues surrounding environmental law and economics and provides an in
depth analysis of its use in legislation regulation and legal adjudication from a neoclassical and
behavioural law and economics perspective environmental issues raise a vast range of legal questions to
what extent is it justifiable to rely on markets and continued technological innovation especially as it
relates to present exploitation of scarce resources or is it necessary for the state to intervene
regulatory instruments are available to create and maintain a more sustainable society command and control
regulations restraints pigovian taxes emission certificates nudging policies etc if regulation in a certain
legal field is necessary which policies and methods will most effectively spur sustainable consumption and
production in order to protect the environment while mitigating any potential negative impact on economic
development since the related problems are often caused by scarcity of resources economic analysis of law
can offer remarkable insights for their resolution part i underlines the foundations of environmental law
and economics part ii analyses the effectiveness of economic instruments and regulations in environmental



law part iii is dedicated to the problems of climate change finally part iv focuses on tort and criminal
law the twenty one chapters in this volume deliver insights into the multifaceted debate surrounding the
use of economic instruments in environmental regulation in europe

EBOOK The Economics of European Integration 7e

2022-08-30

the seventh edition of the economics of european integration provides students with an accessible
presentation of the facts theories and controversies that are driving rapid change at the heart of europe
this new edition covers crucial updates on the impact of brexit and covid 19 and offers an expert analysis
of the contemporary status of integration within the european union key features and updates wide range of
learning features including boxed examples and illustrations end of chapter summaries self assessment
questions and essay questions fully updated to include new discussions and examples such as the new budget
which has significant implications on european bonds immigration and climate change two new chapters
highlighting the impact of both brexit and covid 19 on the eu an online learning centre with lecture
outlines powerpoint presentations and an image library richard baldwin is professor of international
economics at the graduate institute geneva having been a visiting professor at oxford and mit he is editor
in chief and founder of voxeu org since 2007 and he advises governments around the world on globalisation
and integration issues having served in the bush sr white house in 1990 91 charles wyplosz is professor
emeritus of international economics at the graduate institute in geneva where he also served as director of
the international centre for money and banking studies he is a fellow of cepr and of the european economic
association as well as a founding managing editor of the economic policy journal

International Handbook on the Economics of Energy

2011-01-01

as an essential component for economic growth energy has a significant impact on the global economy the
need to meet growing energy demand has prompted cutting edge innovation in clean technology in an attempt
to realise environmental and cost objectives whilst ensuring the security of energy supply this handbook
offers a comprehensive review of the economics of energy including contributions from a distinguished array
of international specialists it provides a thorough discussion of the major research issues in this topical
field of economics themes addressed include the theory of energy supply demand and policy empirical
modelling of energy demand holistic energy models an analysis of coal gas electricity oil and the markets
within which they operate and a discussion of the current key energy policy issues the topics of pricing
transmission regulation security energy efficiency new technologies and climate change are also discussed
the international handbook on the economics of energy presents a comprehensive overview of the state of the
art research making it an indispensable reference for researchers advanced students practitioners and
policy makers alike



From Uneconomic Growth to a Steady-State Economy

2014-11-28

øeditorial style policy essays substantiate daly s argument and he provides specific application of steady
state economics to important current issues including monetary reform tax reform international trade and
population the book also includes di

駒沢大学経済学論集

2005

now in its ninth edition economics and the environment offers an accessible approach to the latest debates
concerns standards and legislation related to contemporary environmental issues featuring new and updated
content throughout this student friendly textbook organizes its discussion around four specific questions
how much pollution is too much is the government up to the job how can we do better how can we resolve
global issues to provide an inclusive and highly engaging examination of environmental economics following
a unique four question format the text provides an integrated pedagogy that is simpler and more useful than
a topics approach to the subject students are encouraged to discuss the government s role in environmental
policy the benefits and costs of environmental protection methods for promoting clean technology and
sustainability global pollution and resource issues environmental justice and ethics and more throughout
the text illustrative examples and real world case studies are complemented by end of chapter problems and
exercises that both strengthen student comprehension and increase retention

Natural Gas

2010

ebook the economics of european integration 6e

Economics and the Environment

2020-06-23

china faces many modernization challenges but perhaps none is more pressing than that posed by climate
change china must find a new economic growth model that is simultaneously environmentally sustainable can
free it from its dependency on fossil fuels and lift living standards for the majority of its population
but what does such a model look like and how can china best make the transition from its present macro
economic structure to a low carbon future this ground breaking economic study led by the stockholm



environment institute and the chinese economists 50 forum brings together leading international thinkers in
economics climate change and development to tackle some of the most challenging issues relating to china s
low carbon development this study maps out a deep carbon reduction scenario and analyzes economic policies
that shift carbon use and shows how china can take strong and decisive action to make deep reductions in
carbon emission over the next forty years while maintaining high economic growth and minimizing adverse
effects of a low carbon transition moreover these reductions can be achieved within the finite global
carbon budget for greenhouse gas emissions as determined by the hard constraints of climate science the
authors make the compelling case that a transition to a low carbon economy is an essential part of china s
development and modernization such a transformation would also present opportunities for china to improve
its energy security and move its economy higher up the international value chain they argue that even in
these difficult economic times climate change action may present more opportunities than costs such a
transformation for china and the rest of the world will not be easy but it is possible necessary and
worthwhile to pursue

EBOOK The Economics of European Integration 6e

2019-04-05

law can be viewed as a body of rules and legal sanctions that channel behavior in socially desirable
directions for example by encouraging individuals to take proper precautions to prevent accidents or by
discouraging competitors from colluding to raise prices the incentives created by the legal system are thus
a natural subject of study by economists moreover given the importance of law to the welfare of societies
the economic analysis of law merits prominent treatment as a subdiscipline of economics this two volume
handbook is intended to foster the study of the legal system by economists the two volumes form a
comprehensive and accessible survey of the current state of the field chapters prepared by leading
specialists of the area summarizes received results as well as new developments

The Economics of Climate Change in China

2013-09-13

this book lays down a marker as to the state of economists understanding of the national football league
nfl by assembling sophisticated critical surveys of by leading sports economists on major topics associated
with the league the book is divided into four parts the first three chapters in part i provide an overview
of the business of the nfl from an economist s perspective part ii is a collection of surveys of the
economics of the nfl s most important revenue streams including media attendance and merchandising the nfl
s labor economics is the focus of part iii with chapters on player and coach labor markets the draft and
contract structure part iv includes essays on competitive balance gambling economic impacts of the super
bowl behavioral economic issues associated with the league and antitrust issues this book will appeal to
sports economists sports management professionals and policy makers and would be useful as a supplementary



text for sports economics and management courses as well as a reference text

農業問題の政治経済学

1994

this title was first published in 2002 this convenient reference brings together notable contributions
examining all aspects of the liability for environmental accidents articles included in the part i of this
volume examine the role of liability as a policy instrument and provide detailed examinations of the
incentive effects created by the imposition of liability ie bankruptcy litigation costs delegation of
responsibility and insurance those in part ii study specific environmental issues such as hazardous waste
disposal and oil spills the international library of environmental economics and policy explores the
influence of economics on the development of environmental and natural resource policy in a series of
twenty five volumes the most significant journal essays in key areas of the contemporary environmental and
resource policy are collected this convenient reference brings together the notable contributions examining
all aspects of the liability for environmental accidents

Cap and Trade: The Kyoto Protocol, Greenhouse Gas (GHG) Emissions,
Carbon Tax, Emission Allowances, Acid Rain SO2 Program, Ozone Transport
Commission, NOX, Carbon Markets, and Climate Change

2007-11-07

covering over one hundred topics on issues ranging from law and neuroeconomics to european union law and
economics to feminist theory and law and economics the oxford handbook of law and economics is the
definitive work in the field of law and economics the book gathers together scholars and experts in law and
economics to create the most inclusive and current work on law and economics edited by francisco parisi the
handbook looks at the origins of the field of law and economics tracks its progression and increased
importance to both law and economics and looks to the future of the field and its continued development by
examining a cornucopia of fields touched by work in law and economics the uniqueness of its breadth depth
and convenience make the volume essential to scholars students and contributors in the field of law and
economics

Handbook of Law and Economics

2002

recent years have witnessed considerable consolidation between the disciplines of environmental and
ecological economics at research level but until now textbooks in the area have done little to reflect this



ahmed hussen s book is to date the only one to reconcile the two standpoints the central focus of the book
will continue to be on this systematic integration of both mainstream and ecological approaches to
environmental economics and an acknowledgement that enduring solutions to major contemporary environmental
challenges can be obtained through studies based on a well conceived and balanced interdisciplinary
approach however this third edition also contains much that is new chiefly brand new chapters appear
covering the following topics the economics of climate change the economics of biodiversity and ecosystem
services green accounting and alternative economic and social indicators of sustainability the business
case for environmental sustainability an appendix that provides a brief historical account of the
development of ecological economics the result is a comprehensive introduction to the main facets of
environmental and ecological economics a text that boldly refuses to put up barriers between disciplines
and takes a holistic approach to vital issues this student friendly textbook contains a variety of study
tools including learning points boxed features case studies revision questions and discussion questions and
an appendix that provides students with a review of basic economic principles relevant to the study of the
environment and its management written in a clear and accessible style this book will prove an excellent
choice for introducing both students and academics to the world of environmental economics

Cap-com

2011-12-20

this volume contains papers presented at the ifac symposium on modeling and control of economic systems sme
2001 which was held at the university of klagenfurt austria the symposium brought together scientists and
users to explore current theoretical developments of modeling techniques for economic systems it contains a
section of plenary invited and contributed papers presented at the sme 2001 symposium the papers presented
in this volume reflect advances both in methodology and in applications in the area of modeling and control
of economic systems

The Economics of the National Football League

2018-01-12

this book examines how a society that is trapped in stagnation might initiate and sustain economic and
political development in this context progress requires the reform of existing arrangements along with the
complementary evolution of informal institutions it involves enhancing state capacity balancing broad
avenues for political input and limiting concentrated private and public power this juggling act can only
be accomplished by resolving collective action problems caps which arise when individuals pursue interests
that generate undesirable outcomes for society at large merging and extending key perspectives on caps
inequality and development this book constructs a flexible framework to investigate these complex issues by
probing four basic hypotheses related to knowledge production distribution power and innovation william d
ferguson offers an analytical foundation for comparing and evaluating approaches to development policy



navigating the theoretical terrain that lies between simplistic hierarchies of causality and idiosyncratic
case studies this book promises an analytical lens for examining the interactions between inequality and
development scholars and researchers across economic development and political economy will find it to be a
highly useful guide

Economics and Liability for Environmental Problems

2017-04-04

first published in 1998 this volume responded to the recent fall of the soviet union and looks at the
process of transitioning away from socialist economies including case studies in the former soviet union
poland hungary china east germany and other socialist countries taking the view that economic and political
indicators suggest a lack of success in the post soviet transformation process kızılyallı argues that they
have been unsuccessful due to poor planning kızılyallı notes an abandonment of the previous system and an
ineffective implementation of market capitalism which have led to these negative outcomes the new method
developed herein provides a partial solution through estimating the correct exchange rate based on world
prices and under conditions of macroeconomic equilibrium while also allowing planning for sequencing market
reforms reform issues are then discussed followed by the reform experiences of poland hungary east germany
china and the former soviet union lastly developments in macroeconomic theory are reviewed in light of
these case studies kızılyallı concludes that both neoclassical and new keynesian theories fail to provide
an economically meaningful framework for analysis of current economic and employment problems nor for their
cure

The Oxford Handbook of Law and Economics

1993

the business of sustainability is a core resource for policy makers members of the development community
entrepreneurs and corporate executives as well as business and economics students and their professors it
contains rich analysis of how sustainability is being factored into industries across the globe with
enlightening case studies of businesses serving as agents of change contributing authors provide a
groundbreaking body of research based knowledge they explain that the concept of sustainability is being re
framed to be positive about business instead of being tied to the old notion of a trade off between
business and society that is if business wins society and the environment must lose and they explore how
economic development can contribute to building our common future

都市問題の経済学

2012-11-12



this student book provides full coverage of economic theory for all as and a level economics syllabuses it
is in line with the as a level specifications starting september 2000 the first half of the book covers as
level economics whilst the second half prepares students for their a level exams

Principles of Environmental Economics and Sustainability

2003-05-21

ebook the european union economics policy and history

Modeling and Control of Economic Systems 2001

2020-05-05

knowing governance sets out to understand governance through the design and making of its models and
instruments what kinds of knowledge do they require and reproduce how are new understandings of governance
produced in practice by scientists and policy makers and by the publics with whom they engage

The Political Economy of Collective Action, Inequality, and Development

1980

the new edition of this successful text analyses the current economic issues facing a rapidly changing
europe the authors combine policy history and data to present a global perspective of the eu written with a
range of students taking an introductory module in european economics in mind with new material on the
economic relationship between the eu and the us enlargement and the lisbon process the authors consider the
changing landscape and europe s development as a major global player the authors use history theory and
analysis including comparative data to evaluate economic policies ranging from the common agricultural
policy and competition policy to social policy and monetary policy and to assess issues such as
unemployment and foreign aid the contributors are drawn from a range of universities such as vienna
manchester brussels lse and purdue as well as institutions such as the imf and the european central bank

医療問題の経済学

2019-05-23

this book s pluralistic non dogmatic and committed investigation of the values of ecological sustainability
economic justice and human dignity provides a balanced analysis of environmental problems and their
potential solutions author robin hahnel employs techniques of cost benefit analysis to illuminate where



mainstream economics can be helpful where mainstream economics can be misleading and where heterodox ideas
can provide important insights he focuses primarily on climate change reviews the history of climate
negotiations and provides guidelines for an effective efficient and fair post kyoto treaty

Economics of Transition

1977

in recent years choice no fault has emerged as a popular but controversial proposal for addressing the
problem of high automobile insurance rates choice plans offer consumers the option of a lower cost
insurance policy with restrictions on filing lawsuits or a higher cost policy with full tort rights some
american states have implemented choice programs and major federal choice legislation is now pending in the
united states congress choice no fault has caught the attention of policy makers the insurance industry and
academics until now however no single book has pulled together the available research on the topic the
economics and politics of choice no fault insurance fills that gap edited by scholars from different
disciplines each of whom has written extensively on automobile insurance issues the book includes some of
the best work in the area former massachusetts governor and presidential candidate michael s dukakis wrote
the foreword contributors include university of virginia law professor jeffrey o connell widely considered
the father of no fault as well as authors of the influential rand study of the potential effects of choice
no fault on insurance rates the book chapters most of which were written especially for this volume cover
topics ranging from the impact of choice no fault on accidents and driving behavior to the effects of
choice on medical care usage to alternative approaches for resolving accidents involving both no fault and
tort electors to the political feasibility of choice legislative proposals emphasis on the potential
advantages of choice no fault is balanced by consideration of possible ill effects

土地問題の政治経済学

2010-01-01

sports economics the most comprehensive textbook in the field by celebrated economist roger d blair focuses
primarily on the business and economics aspects of major professional sports and the ncaa it employs the
basic principles of economics to address issues such as the organization of leagues pricing advertising and
broadcasting as well as the labor market in sports among its novel features is the candid coverage of the
image and integrity of players teams managers and the leagues themselves including cases of gambling
cheating misconduct and steroids blair explains how economic decisions are made under conditions of
uncertainty using the well known expected utility model and makes extensive use of present value concepts
to analyze investment decisions numerous examples are drawn from the daily press the text offers ample
boxes to illustrate sports themes as well as extensive use of diagrams tables problem sets and research
questions



Berkshire Encyclopedia of Sustainability 2/10

2009

how work can be organized efficiently and productively without hierarchy how consumption could be
fulfilling and also equitable and how participatory is planning could promote solidarity and foster self
management
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